
From: Rob Bernacci   

Date: Mon, 22 Mar 2021 at 11:37 

Subject: 804-816 King Street West (UHOPA-19-004 ZAC 19-009) 

Hello Members of Planning Committee, 

My name is Robert Bernacci and I own the automotive shop at 790 King Street West, two properties 

down from the subject lands at 804-816 King Street West.  

I support the proposal for a 6 storey mixed-use building as it will help to revitalize the corridor with 

much needed redevelopment especially at the corner of King and Paradise which is currently 

underutilized with a parking lot and two commercial buildings. 

Please support this application that will benefit the Westdale community. 

Regards, 

Robert Bernacci 

 

 


